
The following public notice has been issued: 

The Southeastern Colorado Water Conservancy District (SECWCD) is monitoring public health 
concerns surrounding the coronavirus outbreak, known as COVID-19. While we will continue to 
deliver water and provide necessary services to our stakeholders, we are also watching out for the 
health and safety of our employees. 

Beginning Monday, March 23, most employees will be working remotely. Only employees with 
essential office duties will be onsite. This precaution has been put in place by SECWCD management 
to limit social interaction and potential spread of any illnesses.  

President Bill Long has agreed to postpone the Finance Committee’s Surcharge Study scheduled for 
April 16, until such time as we are able to meet in person.  

As the above notice states, there will be minimal staff in the office until at least April 25, and public 
contact will be limited. Staff members working from home will be available via phone and email. 

Thank you for your understanding during these difficult times. Stay safe. 
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